
 
                                                                                           

VICTORIAN INTERSCHOOLS  
SNOWSPORTS CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Injury refund process 

 

In the event of an injury or illness that prevents a participant taking part in the Victorian Interschools a medical 
certificate along with an event entry fee refund request must be emailed to info@vicinterschools.com.au and 
ar.accountant@skibuller.com.au . If the refund request includes any unused lift passes that could not be used due to 
injury or illness, the lift passes must be submitted to the Event Office during the event days so that they can be 
verified as unused. The event entry and Lift pass refund will be processed following the completion of the event 
week. 

Injury refund requests must be submitted no later than 2 days following the completion of the Victorian 
Interschools events. No refund requests will be accepted after this date. 

 


